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Henderson, Kelly

From: PARENTE 
Sent: 2021/09/01 12:42 PM
To: Henderson, Kelly
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Opposing 1857 Queen street West

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi there,  
 
I am opposed to the apartment building that is being proposed at 1857 Queen Street in 
Brampton.  I would not be opposed to executive townhomes or detached homes being built in 
this lot. We are a single family dwelling and would like to see our community stay that way. I 
would have never purchased a home in this neighbourhood if I knew that apartment buildings 
would be this close. We have the Credit River and Eldorado Park very close by. How will 
having all this population here affect the environment? The traffic will be a nightmare and at 
busy times already is . The turning lanes are 10-15 cars deep. At times I don’t make the left turn 
on a advance. Brampton has such a bad rap, but I can honestly say I like this pocket and 
community. It doesn’t make sense to bring low income housing next to executive homes.  

 
 

Please send me any links to the virtual meeting on September 7th so that I may attend.  
 
Thanks,  
 
Michael Parente 

 


